10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 10 February, 1983

At Cabinet this morning the Prime Minister referred
to a paper which she had seen during the European Council in
Copenhagen which inter alia illustrated the protectionist practices

employed by the United Kingdom as seen by France,.

Your Secretary of State indicated to me that he had
never seen this paper. I now enclose a copy of John Rhodes'
letter of 2 December, with its annexes, with Mr. Jenkin may find

of interest.

J. Spencer, Esq.,
Department of Industry




